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  CEDAR POINT  



   Owners' Association 

 THE BARK STRIP 
                                                                                                                             Nov. 2010
Your Current Board of Directors
President:

           Tex McWright
Vice President: 
               Thomas Ahl

Treasurer/Secretary:       Desiree Marshall

Management Company
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If you have questions, need information; or have complaints related to the Association, please contact:  Mr. Randy Blackburn at (210) 391-4696, or 

fax (210) 494-8999

Send correspondence to:

The Cedar Point Owners’ Association

Attn: Randy Blackburn

P.O. Box 340489

San Antonio, TX  78234-0489

Email:  cmtymgr@sbcglobal.net
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Financial Report

	Cedar Point Financials to Date:
	

	As of September 2010
	

	Current Assets:

Petty Cash                               

Checking Account

Savings

Total Current Assets
	$      101.00

$    4,747.63
$    1,029.18 

___________

$  5,877.81


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
The BOD would like volunteers to help power wash and stain the Babcock fence. We would like to do this over the course of 2 weekends. We are looking at November13-14 and November20-21.  If you are interested, please send an e-mail to Desiree:desim00@hotmail.com.   Please list your name, phone number and dates that you are available.  Please send in you response no later than November 12,2010. The more volunteers we get, the less the cost will be for this improvement and we won’t have to raise assessments for the cost  of hiring people to do the job. Thanks for your help!    

SAFETY CONCERNS
As a reminder please slow down when you are driving through the neighborhood for the safety our community and the children.   Also, there have been concerns that a number of vehicles are not stopping at Old Cedar and Tall Cedar as you come into the subdivision. Also be mindful on parking on the corners as this creates a blind spot. Please make an effort to obey the traffic laws for the safety of our neighborhood.  Thank you in advance for you cooperation.  
Architectural Guidelines

The Board of Directors presides over architectural guidelines. The function of the guidelines is to determine whether or not proposed changes to a property are consistent with the deed restrictions and aesthetic standards of the community. Deed restrictions provide land use restrictions along with limits on what physical changes may or may not be made to the exterior of the property. The bylaws require written approval before any changes are made to the exterior appearance of a home or property, including landscaping. All
requests must be made to the Board of Directors via request form and must be approved by the Board prior to the work being done. 
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              By Randy Blackburn

I want to say THANK YOU to all of the homeowners who have made my job easier by following the simple rules established in the Declaration of Restrictions.      

2010 Assessment Collections:  We have a collection 98% for 2010.Thank you for your cooperation.

Resale Certificates:  If you are planning to sell your home and you need a resale certificate, your request must be accompanied by the required payment of $75.00 and mailed to manager's address.  Checks will be made out to Cedar Point Owners' Association.  Your realtor will have the appropriate form to request the certificate.  A resale certificate is required if the buyer requests one.  It’s a full disclosure of the Association’s legal documents, financials, and other business affairs of the association.  Please remember that management has 10 days to prepare the certificate after a formal request and payment is received.

 Trash and Recycling Bins: They must be kept stored from view except on regular trash or recycle pickup days. They may not be stored in front of the garage door, beside the house, or at the street! Also, please bag your leaves and put them in the trash instead of blowing them into the street. Please do your part in keeping the neighborhood looking neat by properly storing your bins!


As a reminder, the brown trash bin should be put out on Tuesdays and the blue recycle bin should be put out on Fridays. 
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